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 No. PW033004-14  
 
March 23, 2004 
 
To: Rapid City Council Members 
 
From: Ted Vore – Acting Public Works Director 
 Dan Coon - Acting Engineering Division Manager 
 
Ref: Consultant Pre-selection Committee Report 
 
The Public Works Department  conducted a Consultant Pre-selection Committee Meeting 
on March 23, 2004 in accordance with the January 19, 2004 Policy for Technical 
Consultant Selection Process. The following information is provided as a result of that 
meeting: 
 

1. Project:   Centre Street Sanitary Sewer Extension 
 

 Selected Consultants: Ferber Engineering, Centerline Engineering, Britton 
Engineering 

 
 Interview Team: Chairman- Dave LaFrance, Dan Coon, Randy Nelson, Ed 

Klueber and Ron Back 
 
 
The Public Works Department is implementing the new Consultant Selection Process. The 
initial implementation of this policy will require the Consultant Pre-selection Committee to 
meet more frequently than quarterly. The results of these meetings will be reported to the 
City Council.   
 
 

 


